
WELCOME TO THE 2019 SUMMER SWIM CAMP  

INFORMATION 

 On arrival please proceed to the Village Changing area.  Please ensure you have 20p 

for a locker.  

 Make sure you have a quick shower before entering the poolside. 

 Outdoor footwear must not be worn on the poolside for hygiene reasons. 

 A Swimming Teacher will meet your child at the poolside.  Please send children 

through middle walkway beside shower cubicles on left hand side. 

 Parents/guardians should spectate from the gallery and must be available to the 

Swimming Teacher during the lesson in case their child needs assistance. 

 All jewellery must be removed prior to the lesson.  Earrings must also be removed. 

 Any children with long hair should tie it back or preferably wear a swim cap. 

  We would recommend children to wear swimming goggles during the lesson.  Face 

masks are not permitted. 

 Please encourage your child to visit the toilet prior to the lesson. 

 Parents must complete a Health form at the time of enrolment. 

 Baby Bubble classes: Ensure that your child is wearing a suitable waterproof nappy. 

 You should not attend swimming if: you have a sore stomach, Diarrhoea or have just 

recovered from diarrhoea, a throat infection, a cold, an ear infection or an infectious 

skin condition. 

 Please encourage your children to listen to the Swimming Teacher.  All children will 

be encouraged to put their face in the water.  This is one of the first steps in the 

learn to swim scheme. 

 The Fees for Swim Camp courses are non-refundable. 

 FINALLY, HAVE FUN! 

 

If you have any queries or concerns then please speak to the Swimming 

Teachers. 

 

Telephone: 02892672121 

Email: leisureplex@lisburn.gov.uk 


